
DONATE DIRECTLY ON OUR WEBSITE AT www.TanzaniaLifeProject.org

Or mail your tax deductible contribution to: 
Tanzania Life Project
12 - 6th Street NE, #108
Osseo, MN 55369

The people of Tanzania say �Asante Sana� – Thank you VERY much!

Sincerely, 

Jim and Katie Vanderheyden
Co-Founders and Chair of the Board of Directors – Tanzania Life Project

YES! I would like to help the people in Tanzania!

$____________ Donation amount enclosed

q ONE TIME  or

q I would like to offer my prayers and support!

Name 
______________________________________

Address 

______________________________________
God bless you for your continued contributions to the Tanzania Life Project.  

97% of your donations go directly to serve the people in Africa.
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q RECURRING (check one)
q Monthly
q Quarterly
q Annually

Our mission is to assist the poor, rural communities of Tanzania, 
Africa, with life’s basic necessities – to become healthier, better
educated and more self-sustaining.

Years of 
Operation

2005 - 2019

Completed 
Villages

15

People Served

62,000

Funds 
Expended
$2.1M

All thanks to your generosity 8,000 residents in Banyibanyi now have clean, accessible water!

A Brighter Future
Ramadhan, one of our experienced water agents, recently sent the 
following email regarding the most recent water system completed in 
Banyibanyi: 

“When I see crowds and crowds of men and women, some on foot 
while some with their carts driven by donkeys and cows come to get 
fresh water for drinking from distant villages, it makes me think of 
you more and more and what love and generosity you have!  It is 
now estimated that nearly 15,000 people get fresh water for drinking 
from Banyibanyi.  Really, you have changed and saved lives of 
thousands and thousands of our people.  Your work at Banyibanyi
has waved an eternal goodbye to cholera, bilharzia, ringworm, and 
trachoma which have disturbed people for years.”

Ramadhan’s message is to the entire TLP family of donors.  Your 
contributions have created a new sense of hope in what is possible 
which will allow future generations to accomplish amazing things!

Over the last four years TLP has partnered with Days for Girls and distributed approximately 1,000 feminine hygiene kits 
(including educational instruction) to girls and women in villages where we have installed clean water systems.  These kits allow 
girls and women to fully participate in school and work because they are a solution to effectively manage their monthly cycles. 

A Days for Girls enterprise is now in Dodoma, organized by the 
Canadian non-profit society, For the Love of Africa!  There are 
several reasons to celebrate:
• Women in Dodoma earn an income by making the kits.
• Kits are now available locally.
• Our local TLP team can distribute kits as needed without 

waiting for delivery of kits from the USA team once a year. 

We are grateful that our new partnership with For the Love of Africa 
will enhance our Women’s Empowerment efforts in the villages we 
serve!

Congratulations to the graduates of Days for Girls University who 
completed training at Dodoma Technical Institute (DTI)!  They are 

now registered and doing business as “DTI DfG Enterprise.”

Empowering Women in Partnership with Days for Girls

Access to clean water plays a large role in the sustainability of 
these washable, reusable kits and can prolong the life of a kit up
to four years!


